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Voivo Penta has changed the recommendation for oil
quality in S-drives.

S-drives manufactured September 2010 onwards will
have a sticker with the information "SAE 15W-40
ONLY" attached in connection to the oil filler.

Older drives have a sticker with the text "ATF OIL
ONLY™".

Volvo Penta recommends that all S-drives change
from ATF oil to engine oil SAE 15W-40 at next oil
change.

For problems concerning sliding / delayed engage-
ment Volvo Penta recommend change of disk package
and replacing the oil with engine oil SAE 15W-40.



